Memorial

policy deserves
thanks

On behalf of myself and
the other members of the Vet-
erans of San Dieguito High
School Memorial group, we
want to thank the San Diegui-
to Union High School board
of trustees for their thought-
ful consideration and efforts
in addressing the issue of an
appropriate memorial for
those former students killed
in the service of our country.

I am particularly im-
pressed with those members
of the board who took the ini-
tiative to research the types
of tributes and memorials
that other schools have estab-
lished across the nation.

It had always been our in-
tent to make this an all-inclu-
sive and fitting tribute to
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those who were a visible pres-
ence in our community.

We all appreciate that the
student representatives on
the board were particularly
sensitive and understood this
concept. The final policy
shows a genuine sensitivity to
the community and the fami-
lies and friends of those lost.
We look forward to working
with the board, the students
and the district staff in the
completion of this project.

I am taking the liberty to
provide each board member
the more relevant sections of
the bylaws of the association
that has been organized to
bring our mutual goals to
fruition. It is hoped that these
will give all those involved a
clearer insight into our goals
and objectives.

JIM WHEYLAND
Del Mar
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